Dear Exhibitors,

To provide a safe and healthy environment for our competition we have put into place certain protocols. We will require every individual that arrives at our facility to fill out a safety questionnaire instituted by the health department of NY. This questionnaire must be <a href="hand delivered">hand delivered</a> to our professional independent screening staff upon first time arrival at the show grounds. With the HAND delivery of this form, a temperature check will be made. With safe temperature reading and the safety form <a href="hand delivered">hand delivered</a> you will receive a wrist band for entry for the remainder of the week. Thereafter, we will check armbands and perform temperature checks on entry. We will also require each time that you enter the facility that you register providing your full name to our screeners. If you are competing for more than week, please retain your original wristband and it will be replaced for the next week's competition.

For your convenience we have included the questionnaire in pdf form with this email for you to print. It can also be found on the www.oldsalem.net website's homepage. Please extend this protocol to anyone you know will be attending to help facilitate an efficient entry to the grounds.

Your safety and well being is our utmost concern.

Thank you for your support and good luck,

Old Salem Farm